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Congratulations to the following students on their 
awards: 
 
Week 4 Awards 
Archie, Levi, Chelsea, Rachel, Skye, Devlin and Erjan 

 
Week 5 Awards 
Zakk, Riley, Kyla, Lachlan, Cooper, Nick, Monique,  
and Bradley. 

 
This Friday 22 August - Activities 

There is no canteen this Friday due to the CWA 
International day at Millthorpe. Our activities will 

be as follows: 
CWA Day Millthorpe 
This Friday morning we will travel to Millthorpe School 
for the CWA country of study. The students have been 
working very hard on their projects over the last few 
weeks. 
Students need to be dropped at Millthorpe School by 
9am. Any students who need to travel with Mr Scott 
need to arrive at school by 8:45 am. Students will return 
to school by bus, departing Millthorpe at 11:30am. 

Attached is the permission note, please return it this Wed 
 
Eisteddfod-Choir 
The students sang very well at the eisteddfod on 
Friday and can be proud of their efforts. They also 
represented their school very well waiting patiently 
and being very well behaved. 

Thanks to the great efforts of everybody getting all 
of our students in uniforms they looked fantastic. 

At the P&C meeting we clarified exactly what our 
uniform is and whether there needs to be any 
changes to the uniform, were discussed. 
It was felt that while most students are wearing 
their uniform, there are currently too many 
variations. For example grey and white socks for 
the girls and varying grey shirts for the boys. 
We don’t expect that the items students are 
currently wearing that don’t fit the uniform policy 
are discarded, but that future purchases of uniform 
fit within the policy. 
 

Girls Boys 
Winter 
White button up shirt 
White socks or stockings 
School pinafore 
Red polar fleece with 
emblem 
Black Shoes 

Winter 
Grey Button up shirt 
Grey trousers 
Grey socks 
Red polar fleece with 
emblem 
Black shoes 

Summer 
School dress 
White socks 
Black Shoes 

Summer 
Grey button up shirt 
Grey shorts 
Grey socks 
Black shoes 

Sport 
School Sports shirt 
Red school shorts 

Red tracksuit pants 
White sports socks 

Joggers
Students can wear a white (girls) or grey (boys) 
skivvy in the cold weather. 
Other items available include a beanie and winter 
jacket. 
 

What’s On!! 
TERM 3 2014 

Spring into School: Tomorrow Tuesday 19th Aug 
CWA Country of Study:  Friday 22nd Aug 
Swimming: This Friday 22nd Aug 
Next Assembly: This Thursday 21st Aug  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 Canteen this week:   No Canteen this Fri 22nd August  
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 18th August  2014 Term 3 Week  6 2014 
Uniforms continued 
Currently students wear their dress uniform on 
Monday Tuesday and Thursday and Sports 
uniform on Wednesday and Friday. 
 
Swimming - This Friday 22nd August 
The Friday swimming routine will be the same as usual 
with students catching the bus into to the pool and 
parents are to pick them up around 3.30pm - 3.45 at 
the latest. The pool is heated and the chlorine levels are 
high and this can affect swimmers eyes, I would suggest 
all students wear goggles for this reason. 
The students are enjoying their swimming lessons and 
we can already see some improvement in their water 
confidence and swimming skills. 
Please pack: Swimmers, towel, goggles, lunch 

 and a drink 

 
 
Digi Ed Program 
The primary students had a great time at Spring Hill 
participating in the Digi Ed program on 
Wednesday. We had big groups but the students 
worked very well together to come up with some 
great results. For those who haven’t seen their 
movies we will show them at assembly this 
Thursday. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Orange Regional Conservatorium 
The Association of NSW Regional Conservatoriums have teamed up 
with the Sydney Opera House to give young musicians in regional 
areas the chance of a lifetime in November. 
There will be a 4 day workshop to be held in Sydney, all participants 
will also be given a ticket to see and listen to the London Symphony 
Orchestra in concert at the Sydney Opera House. The performance 
will be conducted by LSO principal conductor Valery Gergiev. 
To be eligible for this opportunity students must be an ORC student 
and at least AMEB grade 4 standard on any of the following 
instruments; 
Violin, Viola, Cello, Double Bass, Flute, Oboe, Clarinet, Bassoon, 
French Horn, Trumpet, Trombone, Tuba, Timpani, Percussion or Harp. 
For this workshop there are limited places for Violin and Cello students 
who are AMEB 1-3 grade standard. 
What's more exciting is that this opportunity and experience is no cost 
to the student. You will only have to cover your own travel, meal and 
accommodation. There will be some meals provided. 
If you are interested please contact the ORC via email to register, 
admin@orangecon.org.au 
 
 
 
 

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Orange Regional Art Gallery 
There is currently an exhibition on – ‘Does Humour Belong in Art’ 
By Glenn Smith. Exhibition from 15th Aug until 28th Sept 2014. 
 
‘With One Stoke’ – Featuring International Chinese Calligraphy & 
Painters Society exhibition. Exhibition from 15th Aug – 7th Sept 2014. 
 

For more details see the school noticeboard 
------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Fitness Perfection Swimming Lessons 
SWIMMING LESSONS 
Term 4 Bookings opening on September 1st 
$143 per child which includes: 
*Free Pool membership for student to practice their swimming 
*10 visit gym card; for anyone in the family to use freely within the 
gym ie. classes, swimming or working out. 
*Use of our beautiful warm pools, 35 degrees or our 25m lap pool 
*Fully qualified, positive, motivating and inspiring teachers and staff to 
ensure the best results 
HOLIDAY INTENSIVES $75 for 6 days- Wk 1: 22nd September-27th 
September Wk 2: 29th September-4th October 
*Get your child ready for summer in our holiday program 
*Free 1 week gym trial with every enrollment  
*Lessons have a focus on water safety, confidence and fun! 
*Use of our beautiful warm pools and lap pool for the week 
*Positive,motivating and Inspiring staff to ensure the best results 
Thank you very much. If you have any further inquiries please feel free 
to give me a call 
 
Ngaire Pells 
Swim School Coordinator 
(02) 6362 6195 

 
Do you want to play softball? – see the school noticeboard 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 This Friday 22nd Aug: CWA Day and Swimming. Pack 

swimmers, towel and goggles. Lunch and drinks. 

  Student banking can be handed in on any Mon, Tues or Thurs. 
 

 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
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